
From: Paul [mailto:Paul.kelly@nwi.net]  
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 10:18 AM 
To: ContactUs 
Subject: High density load user rates  
 

I was unable to attend the meeting last week. However, my feeling on this issue is strong and 
clear. This is another example of things going wrong in America. A small group of wealthy 
people are lobbying hard to gain a financial advantage at the expense of the general population. 
Nobody can convince me it is worth raising the average Chelan PUD rate payers rate, even a tiny 
bit, (because the excess power cannot be sold to outside users) just so a few wealthy people can 
get wealthier. Yes they may employ a few local contractors to build their 2nd and 3rd homes on 
Lake Chelan and Lake Wenatchee. And a few landscapers after that. But this type of high load 
use is not going to produce local jobs. All the while, they don't care if the rest of us rate payers 
have to pay a bit more for our residential power use.  
Please see it for what it is. An attempted "power grab" (no pun intended) by the few to the 
detriment of the masses. If they cannot make money paying the higher rates, then let them move 
their server farms elsewhere. 

 
 
Sent on my Smartphone so please excuse any misspellings.  
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